
From: J.Mark Samper <jmsamper@easystreet.net>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/19/2014 9:18:27 PM
Subject: RE: Invoice 45 from Golf Tournament In A Box

I can be reached anytime after 8:00 AM Pacific time. I might suggest you 
start with talking to John Bladholm at 503-803-9395.

Thank you.

-----Original Message-----
From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2014 8:46 AM
To: jmsamper@easystreet.net
Subject: Re: Invoice 45 from Golf Tournament In A Box

This invoice is incorrect.
What time are you available for a call?

Katherine Veldran
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
803-767-7583

> On Aug 19, 2014, at 11:20 AM, "jmsamper@easystreet.net"
<jmsamper@easystreet.net> wrote:
>
> Dear Katherine Veldran:
>
> Your invoice-45 for 1,891.50 is attached. Please remit payment at your 
earliest convenience to:
>
> Golf Tournament in a Box
> Attn: Athena Willems
> 1355 NW 13th Avenue
> Portland, OR 97209
>
> Thank you for your business - we appreciate it very much.
>
> Sincerely,
> Golf Tournament In A Box
>
> 503-880-3829
> golftournamentinabox.com
> <Inv_45_from_Golf_Tournament_In_A_Box_7036.pdf>
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